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PUBLIC WARNING 

 

 

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission informs investors for the following: 

 

PK CONSULTANTS USA, Inc. with headquarters in 110 Wall Street, 11th Floor, New 

York, USA and website www.pkconsultantsusa.com, is not authorised or supervised by the 

Hellenic Capital Market Commission and therefore is not authorised to provide investment 

services in Greece. 

 

It is noted that according to article 6 of Law 3606/2007, the provision of investment services 

without prior authorisation from the competent authorities is not permitted and constitutes a 

criminal offense, which is subject to criminal and administrative sanctions. 
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